
 

 

RESEARCH STUDY  

Healthy Adults Needed for Barmah Forest Virus 
Immunity Study   

The Vanderbilt Vaccine Center is currently looking for Healthy Adults ≥ 18years of age who have a 
history of previous Barmah Forest virus infection for a study to better understand how the body 

responds to the virus.    

 Study participation will require 1 clinic visit with 1 blood draw.  

Volunteers will be compensated for their time and participation.   

For more information, please follow the link below or scan the QR code 

 https://tinyurl.com/5d3k6buz 

Vanderbilt Vaccine Center  

615-936-5758 

info@vvcenter.org 

James Crowe., M.D. Principal Investigator Vanderbilt University Medical Center   
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